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Sunday Worship Service  

July 21, 2024 † 10:30 am  
 

Memory Verse – Deuteronomy 6:4-5 

 
  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

A warm welcome to those visiting with us today.  

If we can assist you in any way, please speak to one of the ushers. 

If you are visiting or new to our congregation, help us connect with 

you! Please fill out a welcome card and place it in the offering box 

located in the back of the Sanctuary, or fill out our electronic 

contact card. 

Service Leader Paul Visser 

Welcome & Announcements 

Series Title The Gospel of Freedom 

Sermon Title The Divine Gospel 

Scripture Galatians 1:11-24  

  



Messages 
 

 

Please remember to lock your vehicle during service. Someone had their 

car ransacked. 

 

 

Pastor Mike will be on sabbatical for the month of August. If you require 

Pastoral assistance during this time, please contact Pastor Jason. 
 

The Nominating Committee is now accepting nominations for positions 

on the Elder and Deacon Boards for 2025. Your nominations are 

welcome and encouraged! Please submit in writing to Lisa Sawatzky, Al 

Veltman, Sam Valo, Sue Dyck or Pastor Jason Peasley. Deadline is July 

31st. As per the constitution, you are encouraged to read 1 Tim. 3 and 

Titus 1 to review biblical qualifications for a leadership role. 
 

We are in need of a volunteer to serve alongside the music team one 

Sunday a month on the words computer. If you are willing and able to 

serve in this way, please contact Paul Visser. 519-982-0841 
 

Small Groups - Sign up sheets are located on the ushers tables at the rear 

of the Sanctuary for people interested in attending a small group.  For 

more information, speak to Dan Quick or a member of the Discipleship 

Committee. 
 
 

 

 

Regular Events 
 

Coffee Break ~ Will not be meeting for the month of August. Resuming 

Sept. 4th 

Ask the Pastor – Will not be held for the July & August months. 
 

Prayer Meeting ~  July 28th @ 3:30 pm in the Board Room.  
 

 

 

Missions 

Backyard Bible Club ~ We are looking forward to Bible clubs this 

summer!! Our theme this summer is: 'What is the BEST BOOK EVER?' 

And what do we do with it? Studying what the Bible says about: 

knowing, trusting, studying, believing and obeying God and His Word. 

We have backyard Bible clubs in Leamington, Ruthven, Kingsville and 

Wheatley. For dates and times, visit BibleClubs.ca/Summer or for more 

information, e-mail Miss Judy at bibleclubs.leamington@bcmintl.ca. 

Event flyer posted on the church bulletin board. 

 

mailto:bibleclubs.leamington@bcmintl.ca


 

 
 

Community Event 
 

Salvation Army Leamington Food Bank – We are collecting items to 

donate to the local food bank. Essential items needed:  

Tooth Paste 

Tooth Brushes 

Razors : Men’s and 

Women’s 

Diapers baby 

Canned meats 

Ketchup 

Mustard 

Cookies 

Crackers 

Rice 

Kraft dinner 

Cereal 

Oatmeal 

Canned vegetables 

 

 

The grocery cart is located at the front of the Sanctuary, let’s fill the cart! 

 
 

Church Library – Featured books of the week 

 

• Biography – No Compromise: The Life Story of Keith Green by 

Melody Green 

• Life Struggles - Seasons of Sorrow: The Pain of Loss and the 

Comfort of God by Tim Challies 

• Junior - The Wingfeather Saga by Andrew Peterson 

 

Financials 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Year to Date –  June 30, 2024 

Revenue 200,342.23 

Expenses 190,288.37 

Surplus/Deficit 10,053.86 



Sermon Notes 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

3 Fox St. Leamington, ON N8H 4W9 (519) 326-5491  
Office Hours: Tues-Fri, 9 am-1pm Email: firstbap@cogeco.net  

Pastor Mike 519.816.5491  Pastor Jason 226.345.9722  Joanne 519.324.6828 

www.fbcleamington.com 
 


